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Dear KS2 parents, 

As indicated in our Topic Learning Journey leaflets in January, we are holding a Great British 
Bake Off to celebrate the conclusion of our Key Stage 2 topic ‘What Makes Britain Great?’ 

On Wednesday 6th April, we would like those children who feel able to take part to create a 
cake or bake some biscuits to take part in a ‘Bake Off’ contest. The cakes or biscuits could be 
of a traditional variety from any part of the United Kingdom, a well-loved bake or patriotically 
decorated design. We will have guest judges who will visit each junior classroom to view the 
amazing creations and award a prize to each class group winner. The cakes and biscuits will 
then be sold during a cake sale at the end of the afternoon in the playground. Details of this 
to follow. 

As part of the celebrations, the junior children should also wear red, white and blue clothes to 
school on that day. Each class will be taking part in activities to celebrate our great country in 
the class groups. To help you, below are examples of contest entries from 2018. 

We very much look forward to enjoying a super day and thank you in anticipation of your 
support. 

Key Stage 2 Team 

 


